
 

This message is posted in English, Русский, Soomaali, Español, 简体中文, 

Tiếng Việt at https://go.usa.gov/xtBQC. 
 
October 27, 2022 
 
To: I/DD community members, Tribal partners, and ODDS staff 
From: Lilia Teninty, Director, Office of Developmental Disabilities Services 
Subject: Upcoming American Rescue Plan Act funding updates meeting 
 
ODDS is hosting a virtual meeting on November 22, 2022 from 2:00 to 
3:00pm to share American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding updates and 
address questions. Community partners who are interested in these 
funding opportunities are encouraged to attend.  
 
ODDS staff will share important information about grant requirements, 
application processes, reporting requirements, the current status of various 
grants, and more. There will also be time for questions. 
 
Attend via the Zoom information below. If you need accommodations, 
please email employment.first@odhsoha.oregon.gov. 
 
Join ZoomGov Meeting 
Meeting ID: 161 822 0777 
Passcode: 520153 
Dial by your location 
        +1 669 254 5252 US (San Jose) 
        +1 646 828 7666 US (New York) 
 
To ensure you’re prepared to apply for the ARPA funding, please register 
for OregonBuys, which is the state’s e-procurement system. Funding 
details and applications for most grant opportunities will go through 
OregonBuys.  

In the meantime, if you have any ARPA questions, please 
email ODDSARPA.funding@odhsoha.oregon.gov. 
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https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/ARPA.aspx
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Thank you for your patience as we ready this unprecedented funding for 
awarding. 

 
Sincerely,  

  
  
Lilia Teninty  
Director  
Office of Developmental Disabilities Services  
  
Previous ODDS Director’s Messages are available 
at http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-
DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/messages.aspx  
  
Follow us on Facebook @oregonDHS.IDD or twitter @OregonODDS 
and explore our website.   
  
You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a 
format you prefer. Contact the Oregon Office of Developmental Disabilities 
Services at 503-945-5811. We accept calls from all forms of relay service 
for people who are Deaf, deaf-blind, hard of hearing or have a speech 
disability. For more information about relay service providers 
visit www.oregonrelay.com or www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/trs-providers.  
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